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March 11, 2020 

Dear Reynoldsburg City Schools Families and Staff, 

As we continue to monitor the impact of COVID-19, or coronavirus, we have made the proactive decision 
to close schools to students on Friday, March 13, 2020 to do deep cleanings of our buildings and to allow 
teachers the opportunity to prepare lesson plans in the event that we have an extended closure of 
schools. 

We are offering students breakfast between 8:00-10:00 a.m. and lunch from 10:00a.m. and 1:00 p.m. at 
French Run Elementary School, Hannah Ashton Middle School and Reynoldsburg High School’s 
Livingston Campus. 

All Reynoldsburg City Schools’ Staff should report to work on Friday, March 13, 2020. 

We look forward to welcoming students back to school Monday, March 16, 2020.  

We will continue to keep you updated regarding District plans regarding COVID-19.  

We thank our nurses, custodial staff and everyone involved in keeping our buildings clean and lowering 
the risk of spreading germs.  Please be well and we thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely,  

 

Melvin J. Brown 
Superintendent 
Reynoldsburg City Schools 

Text Message/Social Media/Web Message: 

RCS Schools are closed to students Friday, March 13, 2020 as we take proactive steps to prevent the 
spread of germs and allow teachers a PD Day to prepare lesson plans in the event of an extended 
closure. Breakfast and Lunch will be served to students at FRES, HAMS and RHS Livingston Campus. All 
staff should report to work, we look forward to seeing students Monday March 16, 2020. 


